
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kettlefields Primary School 
 

 

This book belongs to: 

 

 
 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

  



 

Dear 

 

We are looking forward to you joining us at Kettlefields   

 

Until then, we have made a book for you to finish. 

 

The book tells you all about Kettlefields school and will help you to tell us more about 

yourself. 

 

We hope you enjoy filling in your book. 

 

When you have finished it, you can bring it to school to show us. We are looking forward 

to seeing it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Moody and Mrs Arbon 
  



 

Draw a picture of yourself on this page  

 

  



 

What can you do to take care of yourself? 
 

Tick the boxes if you can do it  

 

  Yes Not Yet 

 

I can wash my hands  

 

 

  

 

I can use the toilet 

 

 

  

 

I can get changed for PE 

 

 

  

 

I can do my buttons 

 

 

  

 

I can use a knife and fork 

 

 

  

 

We have a water fountain so that you can have a drink when you are thirsty. You will also need to bring 

a bottle of water in to school each day.  

  



 

In the classroom, we have lots of things for you to do. 

 

We have a writing areas with all kinds of pens and paper for you to write and draw with. 

 

Can you write over these patterns with different coloured pens? 
 

 
We have a number area where you can sort, measure and count things like beads, blocks and shapes. 

 

There is sand and water. 

 

We have a home corner. 

 

You will be able to use the computer. 

 

You can play with the cars and the farm. 
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What do you like to play with at home? 

 

Draw your favourite toy. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



When you stay at school all day, you will have your lunch with us. 

Draw your favourite food on the plate. 
 

 
 

Maybe you can look through magazines to find pictures of the food you like to eat and stick the cut out 

pictures on the plate instead of drawing. 

  



There are lots of lovely story books in the classroom. 

 

You can borrow books from the library to enjoy at home. 

 

My favourite story is: 

 

 

 



At the end of the day, you will be collected by someone you know and taken home.  

 

Draw your home here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


